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BACKGROUND: 
 

GRPU managers continue to work on drafting policies for Commission review. This month, the 

staff is looking to create a policy addressing the emerging use of electric vehicles and charging. 

GRPU Electric Department strives to keep abreast of new developments that could affect our 

distribution and customer service.  Staff would like to discuss this policy and the process of 

deploying EV chargers.  

  

The package includes the policy and the customer packet (charging options fact sheet and 

application) that will be available on the website and at the service center for our customers.  

 

Upon feedback from the Commission on the draft policy, a revised policy will be prepared for 

approval at the January 24, GRPU Commission meeting. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Review and comment on draft Electric Vehicle policy. 

 


